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HKFEW Wong Cho Bau School
Class Suspension on 19th November
18™ November, 2019
Dear Parents / Guardians,

In view of the uncertain situation in society, Education Bureau (EDB) announced that
classes of all schools (including kindergartens, primary schools, secondary schools and special
schools) will be continually suspended on 19" November. To ensure the safety of students and
teachers, the school has made the following arrangements:

1. The school will keep the premises open on 19 November (0800-1630) for students

who have a genuine need to return to school.

2. School bus and catering services will be suspended.

3. All after-school activities are cancelled during the period of suspension.

The EDB called on students again to stay at home and not to wander in the streets. They
should stay away from danger and must not participate in any unlawful activities. Students are
encouraged to make use of the online resources for learning. Please refer to the circular
regarding self-directed learning dated 15th November, 2019 for details. Kindly keep an eye on
our school website for the latest information.

For enquiries, please contact us at 21090087.

Yours sincerely,
K.L. Wong Principal



